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Calcagni Zoning Application Letter of Support

Stacey Ambler <stacey@amblerdesign.com> Wed, Sep 18, 2024 at 6:22 PM
To: Brett Ann Stanciu <zoninggreensborovt@gmail.com>
Cc: robertcalcagni@gmail.com

Dear Brett and the Greensboro Development Review Board,

We are writing in regards to the zoning application submitted to the Greensboro Development Review Board
by our neighbors, Robert and Carol Calcagni. We discussed their application to repurpose their garage into
additional family living space and we understand that the garage will remain the same size and appearance.
We support their application and feel their plan fits with the character of the neighborhood and since it is in
keeping with the original footprint, would not cause any adverse affects to the shoreline.

Thank you for your time, consideration and hard work.
Warmly,
Stacey and lan Ambler

115 Cheney Road
Greensboro, VT
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